
15. FITZGERALD AVENUE - BUS STOP 
 

Officer responsible Author    
City Street  Manager   Peter Atkinson Area Engineer Central, DDI 371 1662 

Corporate Plan Output:  On Street Management 

 
The purpose of this report is to remove a bus stop in Fitzgerald Avenue which is no longer required.  
 
The bus stop which is to be deleted is located on the western side on Fitzgerald Avenue between Worcester 
Street and Gloucester Street.  This bus stop is the only parking restriction along this section of the Avenue and it 
is proposed to deleted this and not introduce any new parking restrictions.  
 
This action has been requested by the Environment Canterbury  and has the support of the Parking Operations 
Manager. 

  
 Recommendation: That the existing bus stop on the western side of Fitzgerald Avenue between 

Worcester Street and Gloucester  Street be deleted. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the officer’s recommendation be adopted. 


